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Dear Parent/carer, 

 

Remote Learning during isolation 

 

It is vitally important your child still receives their education whilst they isolate at home and we 

will endeavor to support you and your child as best we can. 

 

To access Remote Learning, your child will require the following: 

 A suitable device 

 Internet connection 

 Log in details for Teams and Seesaw 

 Remote Learning Book 

 

On the first day of isolation, the school office will ensure your child has the necessary 

equipment.  Your child’s class teacher will then be in touch to organise remote learning to start 

on day 2 of isolation.  We do not expect your child to access remote learning if they are unwell, 

but it is important, we stay in touch throughout the isolation period.   

 

Year 1 - Timetable 

9-9.15am   Teams log on for registration 

9.15-10.40am  Tasks on Seesaw 

10.40-11am   Teams live lesson 

11.20 – 11.40am Teams live lesson 

Afternoon   Tasks on Seesaw 

 

Year 2 - Timetable 

9-10am   Teams log on – registration and live lessons 

10-11am  Tasks on Seesaw 

11-11.45am  Teams live lesson 

Afternoon   Tasks on Seesaw 
 

Years 3,4,5 and 6  - Timetable 

9am-12pm  Teams log on registration, live lessons and tasks on Seesaw 

1pm-3pm  Live lessons and tasks on Seesaw 

 

Reception - Timetable 

Pupils in Reception do not need to long onto Teams.  All tasks for Reception will be via 

Seesaw.   
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Lesson times may change throughout the day, but this will be communicated via the class 

teacher.  For queries regarding remote learning please contact the class teacher directly. 

 

Children eligible for FSM (Free School Meals), will also be eligible for a packed lunch during 

isolation.  Please let the office know if you require a packed lunch.   

 

Kind Regards 

 

 

 

Miss S Overfield 

Head teacher 


